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Notice 
 

6 June 2023 
 
Dear Members 
 
Please note there will not be a newsletter circulated this week.  This will resume again 
next week.  
 
However, please note the following important aspects. 
 

1. We have started an afternoon beginners lesson class.  This takes place on 
Wednesdays from 1:30pm.  The evening lessons commence on Monday, 12 June 
2023 at 7:00pm 
It will be much appreciated if you can please promote these classes to friends, in 
order to boost our club numbers. 
 

2. POSTPONED MAPLES TOURNAMENT: 
The Maples Tournament has unfortunately been postponed. 
New date and time: 

FRIDAY  23 June 2023 @ 7:00PM 

Members that have already registered, will be contacted, to ascertain if this new 
time and day will suit. 
 

3. On behalf of Crockfords Bridge Club, we would like to say a big thank you to Sam 
Gurney, our Monday Night Director.  Due to other commitments, Sam is unable to 
continue in this capacity, and therefore resigned as a Director.   
Sam, thank you for your dedication, time and effort.  We really appreciated it. 

 
 
Happy bridging and kind regards to you all. 
 
 
P E T R A  S H E P A R D  
On behalf of 
David Hawes 
President 

CROCKFORDS BRIDGE CLUB INC. 


